
                                

June 12, 2011
Pentecost Sunday

625 111th Avenue North, Naples, FL 34108      •     Phone 239.566.8740 • Fax 239.566.9117  
www.SaintJohnTheEvangelist.com     •     E-mail: info@saintjohntheevangelist.com

MISSION BACKPACK 
1072 Backpacks Filled and Ready for Shipping to St. Lucia 

All 1072 backpacks 
are lined up 
againt the stage 
Monday, June 6, 
in the ballroom 
in preparation 
for loading into 
the truck that will 
transport them to 
Fort Lauderdale.

See more photos, page 11

Dear Parishioners of St. John the Evangelist, 

It is with great enthusiasm and appreciation that I wish 
to thank each and every one of you who gave of your 
time, talent and treasure to make our Lenten “Mission 
Backpack” program such a huge success!  Through the 
generosity and tireless efforts of so many in our parish, 
we exceeded our goal and collected and packed 1072 
backpacks for children in the Caribbean who are so 
desperately in need.  I am happy to report that on Monday, 
June 6th, all of the backpacks were picked up from St. 
John’s and transported to Ft. Lauderdale where they will 
be loaded on a container and shipped to St. Lucia this 
week.  

On July 31st, I will leave with a group of our youth from 

the Diocese of Venice to travel to St. Lucia and work 
among the poor and needy.  I look forward to seeing the 
joy on the children’s faces as they receive their backpacks 
filled with supplies for the new school year.  It will be 
truly amazing!  Please keep me in your prayers, as well as 
our entire “Mission Possible” team.   Once again, I thank 
you for your commitment and support of this project.  

May God bless you always!

Sincerely in Christ, 

Very Rev. John J. Ludden
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This Week’s Mass and Liturgy Schedule                
Mass for Deceased (+) and Special Intentions	  Requested by		                

June 11, 2011	 Saturday		
	 8:00	 AM	 +	 Bill McCarthy	 Dan & Sue Wagner

Vigil Services	 		
	 3:00	 PM	 +	 Frank & Beverly Conley	 The Reed Family
	 5:00	 PM	 +	 Anne & John Henry Kelsch	 Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Monachino

June 12, 2011 	 Sunday	  		
	 7:00	 AM	 +	 Michele Pizza	 Susie & Steve Linzalone
	 9:00	 AM	 +	 Joan P. Moser	 Al Moser
        11:00	AM		  Parishioners						    
	 1:00	 PM	 +	 John McGee	 Julia Perrotta
        5:00 	PM	 +	 Vince Schmitz	 Paula & Tim Walsh

June 13, 2011	 Monday			 
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Anthony DeCesare	 Kay & Joe Reid

June 14, 2011 	 Tuesday	
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Ruth Bebe	 Richard Bebe

June 15, 2011 	 Wednesday			 
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 John Wellman	 Lois Wellman

June 16, 2011 	 Thursday				  
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Tommy Curcio	 Father & Family

June 17, 2011 	 Friday	 		
	 8:30	 AM	 +	 Robert J. Cashman	 Grace

June 18, 2011	 Saturday		
	 8:00	 AM	 +	 Robert Michael Craig	 John & Pat Deasey

Vigil Services	 		
	 3:00	 PM		  Dick & Lynn Becker	 57th Wedding Anniversary
	 5:00	 PM	 +	 Rachel Emmanuel	 Mr. & Mrs. Paul Franklin

June 19, 2011 	 Sunday	  		
	 7:00	 AM	 +	 Thomas S. Riley	 Esther Riley
	 9:00	 AM	 +	 Paul Kiley	 Al Moser
        11:00	AM		  Parishioners						    
	 1:00	 PM	 +	 Otto Steppes	 Sylvie Nutten-Doan
        5:00 	PM	 +	 Elaine Lafayette	 Ed & Carol Graff

              Wine & Host in Honor of Mr. &  Mrs. Ned Leibig – 56th Anniversary

SPECIAL OBSERVANCES AND
READINGS FOR THE WEEK

Saturday, June 11, 2011
St. Barnabas
Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3; Jn 21:20-25

Vigil Services
Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b or
Ez 37:1-14 or Jl 3:1-5; Ps 104;
Rom 8:22-27; Jn 7:37-39

Sunday, June 12, 2011
Pentecost Sunday
Acts 2:1-11; Ps 104; 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13; 
Jn 20:19-23

Monday, June 13, 2011
Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time;
St. Anthony of Padua
2 Cor 6:1-10; Mt 5:38-42

Tuesday, June 14, 2011
Flag Day
2 Cor 8:1-9; Mt 5:43-48

Wednesday, June 15, 2011
2 Cor 9:6-11; Mt 6:1-6, 16-18

Thursday, June 16, 2011
2 Cor 11:1-11; Mt 6:7-15
  
Friday,  June 17, 2011
2 Cor 11:18, 21-30; Mt 6:19-23

Saturday,  June 18, 2011
Blessed Virgin Mary
2 Cor 12:1-10; Mt 6:24-34

Vigil Services
Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b or
Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9; Dn

Sunday,  June 19, 2011
The Most Holy Trinity
Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9; Dn 3; 2 Cor 13:11-13;
Jn 3:16-18
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We remember those who have died recently, especially:
Beatrice Borowski and Polly Herbert
May they rest in eternal peace. 

To submit a two-week prayer request call 566.8740, 
email: info@saintjohntheevangelist.com, 

or complete the form below and return to the parish office.

Parish Information

625 111th Avenue North 
Naples, FL 34108

Phone: 239.566.8740
Fax: 239.566.9117
www.SaintJohnTheEvangelist.com

Administrative Office Hours are: 
Monday - Friday 
8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
(Office closed Noon - 1 p.m.)

Sacrament of Reconciliation
Saturday 8:30 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. 
    (until all are heard)

Mass Schedule

Daily Mass: 
Monday-Friday  
8:30 a.m. 
Saturday - 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday Vigil Masses: 
3:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m.

Sunday Masses:
7:00 a.m.,  9:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m. 
& 1:00 p.m.
Contemporary Sunday Mass:
5:00 p.m.

Home Bound 
Eucharistic Ministers are available at 
any time to bring Holy Communion to 
the home bound.

Pray The Rosary & The Chaplet 
of Divine Mercy
We pray every morning in the Church except 
Sunday. We begin at 7:15 a.m. and end 
just before the  8:00 Mass.  Please join us. 
(We have printed guides with the prayers 
available.)

Centering Prayer
The Centering Prayer group meets weekly 
on Mondays at 5:30 p.m. in room 15 of the 
Claussen Center. On Tuesday mornings, The 
Centering Prayer group will meet in the 
Parish Library after the 8:30 Mass (9:15.) 
Everyone is welcome. Vincent Cinque: 
566.2937

Prayer Groups                Divine Will Prayer Group
Fridays at 9:45 a.m.: The Divine Will 
Prayer Group studies living the “Our Father” 
through the writings of Venerable Louisa 
Piccarreta. We meet in the Claussen Center. 
Please join us. Linda Reilly: 821.8982

Liturgy of the Hours
Members of the third order of our Lady of 
Mt. Carmel Lay Carmelites pray the Liturgy 
of the Hours after the 8:30 a.m. Mass.

St. John Prayer Group
St. John prayer group meets Wednesday 
mornings after the 8:30 a.m. Mass. Linda 
Reilly: 821.8982

For Our Records
We need your help to keep our 
records current. If there are any births, 
deaths, marriages, moves, etc. in your 
family, please notify the front office 
at  (239) 566.8740 or email: info@
saintjohntheevanglist.com
Thank you!

Kathryn Bach
Dick Becker  
Robet Brassil
Matt Brown
Judy Buchanan
Holten Cargoni
Christine Cassara
James Castaldi
Vivian Clements
Jordan Cole
Patricia Brady Convery
Pat Corr & Family
Bea Corcoran
Roberto Cuellar
Owen Destino
Donna DiMaggio
Elsa Everstijn
Susan Gallaher
Honey Gardner
Marie Garvey
Raymond H.

Michael Hanrahan 
Thomas Hartsell
Joe Hilberg
Mary Charlotte Hollohan
Don Howley
Julie Howley
Mario Incatasciato
Cade Joslin
Margaret Mary Judge
Dr. Al Kerns
Matt Koswenda and Family
Krista Kozowcyk
Mark John Lang, U.S.M.C.
Deacon Norman LaLone
Jeanne Majeske
Bruce Metcalf
Alex Moody
Rev. Richard Mueller
Msgr. Lou
Janice O’Connor

Tyler Ostos
Maryla Panagos
Dolly Parker
Tony Petrilla
Angela Preuss
Jerilyn Quise
Alicia Rodriquez
Judy Roth
Patricia Shannahan
Margaret Shea
Leonard Sbrocco
Shelley and Scott
   Schlossberg, Sydney, 
   Nate, Ella and Mia
Jeffrey Smith
Frank Trucco
Marie Trucco
Conchita Turros
Raymond Vasko
Rodger Welker DDS
Marie Wiemert

Let us pray for the sick of the parish, especially:

PRAYER LIST

Please add to the PRAYER LIST

Name____________________________________________________________________

Requested by_____________________________________________________________

Your Phone Number____________________________Date_______________________

Please print first and last name
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Fr. Len Gioeli	 Associate
Fr. George Hazler	 Weekend    	
	 Associate
Deacon Hal Brenner 
Deacon Robert H. Chalhoub
Deacon Frank Paniccia
Deacon Al Groh

Parish Clergy

Fr. John J. Ludden, Pastor

Sacraments of the Church
Sacrament of Baptism
The Diocese requires that parents seeking baptism for their child attend a 
baptism preparation class.  To schedule a baptism class, parents must be 
registered practicing members of St. John’s for a minimum of two months.  
Classes are offered once a month and baptisms are celebrated on the first and 
third Sundays of each month after the 1:00 p.m. mass. Please call the parish 
office to register for a class. Upon completion of the class and fulfillment of 
the godparent requirements, parents may schedule a baptism date. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Those who wish to be married in our 
parish must complete the Marriage 
Preparation Program. The Diocese 
requires a six month notice. 

Anointing of the sick/funeral 
arrangements 
Call the parish office 566.8740. If 
the office is closed the answering 
machine will provide an emergency 
phone number for you to reach a 
priest.

Mass Cards
Selections of cards are available in 
the parish office. 

Mass Intentions
We are currently accepting intentions 
for 2012. 

Altar Flowers and/or Host 
& Wine 
We have 2011 & 2012 availability. 
Call or visit the office to offer 
the wine and host and/or the altar 
flowers in memory or in honor of 
your loved ones.  

Please pray for the loved ones of our St. John community who are 
serving: 
Bradley N. Chartier                            
U.S. Army 
Sgt. Chris Counts
U.S. Marine Corps 
(Serving in Afghanistan )
BU3 Charlie Davidson
U.S. Navy
PFC Anthony J. Diamante 
U.S. Army, serving in Ft Bragg, N.C
Joshua Emmons 
U.S. Air Force
Lt. Joseph Gilig 
1st Marine Division * LAV Recon 
Spec. Adam C. Janes 
U.S.  Army, Ft. Bragg, NC
Lt. John Meyers
U.S. Army

LCpl. Randy A. Novak (USMC)
PFC. Ryan D. Novak (USMC)
Capt. Daniel Palmer 
U.S. Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. John Palmer
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. Martin Palmer 
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)
Lt. Martin Palmer 
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan) 
Lt. Joseph Schafer
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan) 
IT2 Jason E. Tydingco (USN)
Deployed on US.S. Boxer
Capt. John Vrett
U.S.  Army, (Serving in Afghanistan)

THROUGH THE DARKNESS 
BRING US TO THE LIGHT ...

Pvt. Ryan Novak 
U.S.  Army, Ft. Bragg, NC

Congratulations
to the 
Class

of 2011

A Special Blessing For All Area 2011 Graudates

Fr. John will offer a special 
blessing for all the 2011 
high school graduates in 
our parish at the 5:00 p.m. 
Mass, Sunday, June 12.
Fr. John and all the 
parishioners at St. John 
the Evangelist extend their 
best wishes to all 2011 
graduates and wish them 
every success as they 
pursue the next step on 
their journey to their future. 
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Parish Contact Information

St. John the Evangelist Getting To Know You NAME TAGS 
For a minimal investment of $5.00 you can buy a St. John name tag which will include: Your name and hometown 
city and state.  

By wearing it to Mass and Church gatherings we will all get to know one another better.  You can attach your 
payment with the order form below and drop it in the collection basket or you can make your payment when you 
pick up your tag.  

Name___________________________________________________ Phone _______________________________

Home Town City__________________________  Home Town State or Country____________________________
	  

PLEASE CIRCLE YOUR PREFERENCE for the backing:  MAGNET   or    PIN
NOTE: Those with a pacemaker/defibrillator should purchase the nametag with a pin backing.

We will call you when your name tag arrives. You can pay for it when you pick it up if you have not already paid. 
Nametags will be in the Parish Office during regular staff hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

All Administrative Staff  
566-8740

email: info@SaintJohntheevangelist.com
General Manager 
Scott Schlossberg: 566.1678

Fax: 239.325.2100

Administrative Assistant  
Melanie Harrison: Ext. 127

Secretary to the Pastor 
Natalie Campbell: Ext. 134

Pastoral Musician and Liturgist 
Tom Oram: Ext. 179

Choir Director 
Ellie VanderMeuse

Sacristan
Lorna Woonsam: Ext. 133

Communications 
Kathy Sims: Ext. 128

Memorial Garden
Scott Schlossberg: Ext. 114

Religious Boutique 
Marianne Brooks: 591.4668

Nursery (Infant thru Pre-K) 
Kelly Marie Heslin: 514.2937

Education staff 
Director of Faith Formation
Margie Lynch: 514.2927
Administrative Assistant to the 
Director of Faith Formation 
Tiffany Moody: 514.2927
Director of Youth Ministry 
Brendan Budlong: 566.8740 Ext. 177

Director of RCIA
Margie Lynch: 514.2927

Preschool Director
Renee Dantonio: 325.2102

Family Ministry 
Charlene Youngs: Ext. 123

Business Office is located in the PLC (behind the Church)

For Happily Married Couples
Successful marriages don’t work on automatic pilot – at least very well. Like a 
garden, they require constant attention: fertilizing, watering, and weeding. Healthy 
marriages, like gardens, don’t die suddenly. More often they fade away from a gradual 
lack of attentiveness, letting things slide, taking each other for granted. Join us for a 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter and discover God’s plan for joy and romance in your 
marriage.  

The next weekends in this diocese are July 22-24 in Fort Myers and November 4-6 in 
Sarasota.   

For more info, email swflwwme@yahoo.com;  or call 458.8205 or visit wwme.org                                               
— Paul and Linda Mostek

Free Citizenship 
Classes

Citizenship Classes are offered 
free of charge on Wednesday 
evenings from 7:30-9:00 p.m. in 
Room 15 of the Claussen Family 
Center.  

The class is ongoing; you can 
come and start any week. Lou 
Celano is leading the class.  For 
more information, contact him at 
594.8537.



6 Saint John the Evangelist Catholic Church

Scott’s Corner

My wife and I would like to once again 
thank everyone for your prayers during 
the birth of our triplets.  This has truly 
been a magical time for us and I am 
confident that your prayers played a 
very large part in a successful delivery.  
The babies are still in the NICU and 
will remain there for another couple 

of weeks optimistically.  After losing approximately four 
ounces each after birth, they are back to their original birth 
weight and gaining daily.  We are told that they may be able 
to remove their feeding tubes this week.  Mia is the largest of 
the three and should have 
been taken out of her 
isolette this past week.  
Our babies were privy 
to a very special visitor 
immediately following 
their birth as Fr. John 
dropped in to bless each 
one of them.  Shelley and 
I go over each afternoon 
and bottle feed the babies 
their lunch.  Considering 
that the hospital is only 
two miles from St. John’s, 
it is extremely convenient 
for me to stop by at 
anytime to see my crew.  
My daughter Sydney 
is the self-proclaimed 
“proudest big sister in Naples.”  Unfortunately, she is unable 
to enter the NICU (due to age restrictions) and has only been 
able to see her little brother and sisters through the glass.  The 
nurses have been very accommodating, holding the babies up 
and having them wave to Sydney.  This period of time while 
our little ones are in the NICU is what I like to refer to as “the 
calm before the storm” as Shelley and I both know what is 
waiting for us when the triplets come home.  We are doing our 
best to catch up on our sleep and get everything in order for 
their homecoming.  

I would like to recognize everyone at “The Birth Place” 
at Naples Community Hospital (NCH) for their incredible 
professionalism and support during this amazing process.  
From the surgeons to the technicians, the staff has been very 
accommodating ensuring that Shelley had the very best care 
during her four day stay.  As Shelley’s roommate, I hardly felt 
that I was sharing a hospital room but rather that I was a guest 
in a five star hotel.  The Neonatal Intensive Care staff has taken 
incredible care of our little ones ensuring that they are watched 
over 24 hours a day and have everything that they could 

possibly need.  One of the nurses even suggested that we bring 
in three disposable cameras to place on top of the isolettes to 
capture pictures of their development while we are not there.  
Thank you to NCH for putting my mind at ease during this 
stressful process. 

I was trying to find a good way to Segway into my next 
paragraph for the Memorial Garden, however, there is no 
easy way to Segway from birth to death.  With that said, there 
has been a tremendous response to my recent suggestion that 
our parishioners consider addressing their final planning by 
meeting with me to discuss purchasing space in our beautiful 
Memorial Garden.  Space still remains and I am readily 
available for the next few weeks to sit down with you and 

discuss this important 
step in your lives.  The 
all inclusive cost to 
purchase a space is 
$1,200.00 and includes 
the opening, closing, urn, 
headstone and plaque.  As 
previously mentioned, 
this price is roughly 
33% of what you would 
pay elsewhere.  The 
beauty of our Memorial 
Garden continues to be 
enhanced with additional 
landscaping and the 
addition of a fantastic 
new fountain.  If you are 
ready to make St. John 

the Evangelist your final resting place, please contact me at 
566.1678.

The construction fence has been erected and we will have 
broken ground on the Paniccia Prayer Garden by this 
weekend.  Work will take place in stages beginning with the 
concrete pavers this week.  While we are excavating the site, 
we will also address the drainage issue in the atrium of the 
PLC which has been an issue for several years.  After the 
pavers are removed, organic topsoil will be rototilled into the 
existing ground cover to provide a healthy environment for 
the new plantings.  In an effort to create a serene, quiet and 
spiritual space, the entire garden will be shrouded with mature 
Podocarpus shrubs, which will ultimately create a great hedge 
to buffer any outside noise.  The entry into the garden will 
be accessed through the gazebo currently in place.  The sides 
of the gazebo will be enclosed with lattice and confederate 
jasmine will grow through the lattice openings.  There will be 
a total of 600 shrubs planted in the garden creating an amazing 
atmosphere as our parishioners meander from Station to 
— See Scott’s Corner, page 7
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Scott’s Corner

Support the Special 
Disaster Recovery 
Collection This Weekend
This appeal is to aid our brothers and 
sisters who recently have suffered 
large-scale devastation due to tornados 
and floods. The funds will be handled 
through Catholic Charities USA as they 
respond to the immediate emergency 
needs for such necessities as water, 
food, shelter and medical care as well as 
to the long term need to rebuild. 

As a diocesan family familiar with the 
havoc of natural disasters, please join in 
this special bond of solidarity with the 
people of those states who are enduring 
suffering and even loss of life. The 
collection is scheduled for June 11-12. 
Please be generous in your giving. It 
will truly make a difference.
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First Parish 
Winter Cruise

January, 2012 
BOOK NOW

Station.  Other plantings in the garden include Bougainvillea, 
Croton, Green Island Ficus, Indian Hawthorne, Italian Cypress, 
Ligustrum, Cocoplum, Arboricola and many more.  I would 
like to recognize Mark Stahlman for his hard work and 
dedication to this project.  Due to his extensive experience with 

irrigation and landscape design, Mark has stepped in to serve 
as the project manager for the Prayer Garden.  Although he is 
extremely busy with his own business, Mark is volunteering 
his time and talent in order to create a truly amazing Prayer 
Garden.  I would also like to recognize Marty Gauthier for his 
work on the Prayer Garden.  Marty is overseeing the design 
and fabrication of the Stations of the Cross as well as the St. 
Francis Statue.  As you may remember, Marty was an integral 
component of the church renovation last summer.  He has 
now moved on to participate in this project.  Thanks Mark and 
Marty for your incredible gifts of time and talent.   

Thank you so much for supporting St. John the Evangelist.

In His work together,

Scott Schlossberg, MBA                                                    
General Manager

— Continued from page 6
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Parish Ministries and Outreach Programs & Events:
Altar Servers: John Dina  ..........591-3662
Arimatheans: 
Virginia D’Agostino ....................597-7687
Arts & Liturgical Environment: 
Kay Sanfelippo . ..........................949-7122
Calling & Caring: 
Deacon Al Groh ...........................566-8740
Centering Prayer: 
Vincent Cinque ............................566-2937

Eucharistic Ministers: 
Lou Altieri.. ..................................450-6004
Greeters & Ushers: John Smith  598-2306
Grief Support: 
Dee Donnelly-McGrath............... 594-7193
Jamaica Mission: 
Al & Ann Kerns ...........................514-1553
Knights of Columbus: 
David Reis .................................. 948-1083

Ladies of Charity: 
Valerie Matulis ........................... 390-3545
Lectors: Victor Yepez ................ 290-9090
Daily Mass Lectors:  
Rosemary Slevin........................  596-7057
Men’s Club: Andy Sanfelippo.....949 7122
Prayer Group: Linda Reilly........566-8740
Respect Life: 
Rosemary Erickson.......................597-3941
St. Vincent de Paul: Bill Smart...566-8740

Arimatheans 
A group of caring parishioners who wish to 
support their brothers & sisters in Christ, who 
have experienced the loss of a loved one, by 
attending the funeral as representation of our 
faith community. Virginia: 597.7687

Cursillistas 
Third Tuesday monthly at 7:30 PM:  The 
Naples area Ultreya meets at St. William’s 
Ministry Center, Seagate Drive. All 
Cursillistas are welcome including visitors & 
seasonal residents. 
Bob & Loretta Judy: 596.2291

The Circle of Comfort 
Are you or a loved one affected by cancer?  
We are a support team. Our mission is 
to help, encourage, pray, listen, laugh or 
whatever it takes to help each other live one 
day at a time. So for anyone who has been 
affected by cancer, let us share our journey 
of experience, strength and hope. We do not 
meet on a regular basis.  If you can’t come 
to us, we will come to you.  Call Jim or 
Darlene: 495.9741

Divorced and Separated
Join us to accept, love and discover the 
person God creates us to be.  The end of a 
marriage does not mean the end to our life.  
Always remember we are always welcome at 
our church and most important in our Lord’s 
loving arms. For more information call 
200.8881
Families Helping Families
Mondays at 6 p.m.A program for families 
with a member who has a problem with 
alcohol &/or drugs. This is a small group 
setting where we talk & answer questions. 
Bill: 498.7523

Grief Support
There will be no Grief Support sessions 
in June or July. The next sessions will be 
held in Room 13 of the Claussen Center on 
Thursdays, August 11 and August 25 at 10:00 
a.m. Dee: 594.7193

Knights of Columbus 
Last Monday of every month: St. John K of 
C Officers. First Monday of every month:  
Regular meetings begin at 7:00 p.m. Visiting 
Knights are invited to join our Council 
meeting. 595.3713

St. John Nursery
Available for the 3 & 5 on Saturday, & 9, 
11, & 1 on Sunday. The nursery is located 
in the PLC. Children ages 1-5. Kellymarie: 
514.2937

St. John Choir
Wednesdays 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul
First and third Tuesday following the 8:00 
a.m. Mass. Bill Smart: 566.8740 

Knitting & Crocheting  
Tuesdays from 10:00-Noon: Want to learn? 
We are a service group that knits & crochets 
to benefit those in need: blankets for soldiers, 
hats for cancer patients, baby hats & booties, 
& prayer shawls. Anne Orem: 566.9636

Ladies of Charity
The group meets monthly and volunteers 
in Immokalee schools, the Guadalupe soup 
kitchen and clothing bank and visits local 
nursing homes to assist residents who want 
to attend Mass. They are available to provide 
friendly visits and to perform simple errands 
for the elderly and homebound. Valerie 
Matulis: 390.3545

Mah Jong
Wednesday, noon-3 p.m..Beginners welcome. 
Joan Scariotti: 594.0994

Maternity Outreach
This ministry is for all new mothers in our 
parish. If you are a new or expectant mother 
& are interested in this ministry’s support or 
just for the fellowship & friendship. Tiffany 
Moody: 514.2927, or email: tmoody123@
comcast.net.

Men’s Club
Group of dedicated men  — with the superb 
assistance from their ladies — whose primary 
mission is to assist and pastor and the parish. 
Meetings are held the second Thursday of 
the month at 2:00 for about one hour. The 
next meeting will be Thursday, Oct. 13.New 
members welcome.  Andy Sanfelippo: 
949.7122
M.O.F.I.A.
The group discusses the Holy Scriptures and 
its application to everyday life. Pizza, soft 
drinks, & a casual discussion group. Chet 
Lucarelli: 289.2807

Philothea
Wednesday nights from 7-9 p.m Women 
ages of 20-45 meet to support & encourage 
one another through the joys & sufferings 
of their respective vocations as mothers, 
wives, & career women. This is a time to 
grow in fellowship with one another in & 
towards a greater relationship with Jesus, our 
Savior. Ruth Wardein: 398.4428 or email: 
redheded28@yahoo.com

Pinochle
Tuesday, 1-4 p.m. Angie Cornelius: 498.4512

Religious Gift Shop
Summer hours effective until November 7: 
Saturday 2:00 p.m. -5:00 p.m., Sunday 7:45 
a.m. -1:00 p.m. The shop is closed Monday 
through Friday. 591.4668

Sing-A-Long at Nursing Facilities
Sing-a-longs at the local nursing homes 
and assisted living facilities will resume 
in October, 2011 through April, 2012. 
Schedules will be printed in the parish 
bulletin. Remember there are many in these 
places who would enjoy your joy-filled visit 
all year round. Jayne Potter: 597.5483.

St. John Sewing 
Sewing for Immokalee and Jamaica. Will 
return November, 2011. 
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Congratulations, 
Deacon Rob 

Chalhoub!

Ordained                    
June 11, 2005
Milwaukee, WI

6th Diaconate Anniversary

Men’s Club 
Weekly Readings: Lectors and friends
convene Saturdays, 10 a.m., Claussen 
Center for relevant bible teaching and oral 
interpretation of the Scriptures. Everyone 
interested in acquiring greater understanding 
of the weekly readings and growing in faith 
with us are welcome to join. Victor 290.9090

SPRINT CELL PHONE FOUND IN 
LADIES RESTROOM
Contact the Ooffice on weekdays and the 
Sacristy before or after the Masses on 
Sunday.   

T           he Spirit of God who hovered over the 
waters at the dawn of creation — the Holy 
Spirit who descended upon the disciples at 
Pentecost in ever-changing forms in the sound 
of a mighty wind or tongues of flame — hovers 
also over our celebration of the liturgy, giving it 
life, making it real. It is the Spirit of God who 
draws us, gathering us together, Sunday after 
Sunday. It is the Spirit of God who called loudly 
to the inspired writers of the scriptures and who 
continues to whisper to us, revealing ever-new 
facets of God’s word, granting insight just when 
we need it. It is by the Spirit’s power that, when 
Christ’s words are uttered by the priest, the 
bread and wine become the Body and Blood of 
Christ. And it is surely the Spirit who inspires 
us — that is, breathes in us — when, sent forth 
from the assembly, we seek ways to serve our 
brothers and sisters, to allow the gospel to come 
to life in the world. Come, Holy Spirit, fill the 
hearts of your faithful, and kindle in them the 
fire of your love.
— Corinna Laughlin, © Copyright, J. S. Paluch Co

Pentecost
THE GIFTS OF THE 

HOLY SPIRIT
Wisdom, 

Understanding, 
Counsel, 

Knowledge,
Fortitude, 

Piety, 
Fear of the Lord.

Wedding Banns
First announcement between

Gina Perz-Lopez
&

Joseph Facconi
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Fr. John will host the second Irish High Tea for 40 of 
St John the Evangelist parishioners with a question 
and answer period covering The Catholic Faith and St. 
John the Evangelist Church. 
The question must be presented when tickets are 
purchased in order to cover as many questions as 
possible in the allotted time period.
The second Irish High Tea will be Wednesday, June 
22, from 2:30 - 4:30 p.m. in the St. John Library. It 
will be open seating.
Tickets are $10.00 and are available  in the parish 
office.  Men and women are both invited to the tea.

Fr. John to Host Second 
Irish High Tea June 22 

 

Irish High Tea with Fr. John

Ticket # _________

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church
Library at the PLC
All Men & Women Invited!
Bring this form to the 
Parish Office
For validation with 
Payment of $10

Limited to 40 tickets

Wednesday, 
June 22, 2011

2:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Questions for Fr. John: (about our Church, our Parish, our Faith)

 

 

(This is your ticket)

detach here

to all of our 
fathers and 

grandfathers!
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MISSION BACKPACK UPDATE 

MISSION ACCOMPLISHED!
1072 Backpacks! 

Fr. Len 
blesses the 
backpacks 
before they 
are loaded 
into the 
truck.

Volunteers and 
maintenance staff 
from St. John the 
Evangelist, and 
volunteers from other 
parishes in the diocese 
who also collected 
backpacks, help load 
the truck. The Naples 
Daily News and the 
Florida Catholic also 
photographed the 
event. 

“Go therefore, teach all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit. 
And know that I am with you until the end of the age.”                                                             - Matthew 28:29-30
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5	
  PM	
  Contemporary	
  Mass	
  Music	
  Worship	
  Aid	
  
Prelude	
   	
   	
   Let	
  the	
  Fire	
  Fall	
   George	
  Misulia	
  	
   	
  

CCLI	
  Song	
  No.	
  50987.	
  	
  ©	
  2009	
  Crossroads	
  Music.	
  	
  	
  All	
  rights	
  reserved.	
  	
  Reprinted	
  under	
  CCLI	
  License	
  No.	
  2008891.	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
   Please	
  join	
  us	
  on	
  the	
  chorus:	
  

Come,	
  Holy	
  Spirit!	
  Let	
  the	
  fire	
  fall!	
   Come,	
  Holy	
  Spirit!	
  Let	
  the	
  fire	
  fall!	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Let	
  the	
  fire	
  fall!	
  	
  Let	
  the	
  fire	
  fall!	
  
	
  

Opening	
  Song	
  	
  	
   	
   285	
   Come,	
  Holy	
  Ghost	
   	
  

Kyrie	
  &	
  Gloria	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  Mass	
  of	
  Light	
  

Responsorial	
  Psalm	
  (Ps	
  104)	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  Music	
  by	
  Tom	
  Oram,©	
  2003,	
  2010	
  A	
  Chasing	
  After	
  Wind	
  Music	
  (BMI)	
  

	
  
	
  

Sequence	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   Veni,	
  Sancte	
  Spiritus	
  (trans.)	
  
	
  

Gospel	
  Acclamation	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  Mass	
  of	
  Light
	
  

Preparation	
   	
   	
   282	
   Send	
  Us	
  Your	
  Spirit	
   David	
  Haas

Sanctus	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  Mass	
  of	
  Light	
  

Memorial	
  Acclamation	
   “Dying	
  you	
  destroyed	
  our	
  death…”	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  Mass	
  of	
  Light	
  	
  

Great	
  Amen	
  /	
  Agnus	
  Dei	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  Mass	
  of	
  Light	
  
	
  

Communion	
  Song	
   	
   Remembrance	
   Matt	
  Maher	
  /	
  Matt	
  Redman	
   CCLI	
  Song	
  No.	
  5484616.	
  	
  ©	
  2009	
  
Thankyou	
  Music	
  |	
  spiritandsong.com	
  |	
  sixsteps	
  music	
  |	
  Said	
  And	
  Done	
  Music	
  |	
  Icel	
  (Admin.	
  by	
  EMI	
  Christian	
  Music	
  Publishing).	
  	
  CCLI	
  License	
  No.	
  2008891.	
  

Verse	
  1)	
  	
  Oh,	
  how	
  could	
  it	
  be	
  	
  
That	
  my	
  God	
  would	
  welcome	
  me	
  into	
  this	
  mystery?	
  
Say,	
  ‘take	
  this	
  bread,	
  take	
  this	
  wine’:	
  
Now	
  the	
  simple,	
  made	
  Divine—for	
  any	
  to	
  receive.	
  
By	
  your	
  mercy	
  we	
  come	
  to	
  your	
  Table,	
  
By	
  your	
  grace	
  you	
  are	
  making	
  us	
  faithful.	
  
	
  

Chorus)	
  	
  Lord,	
  we	
  remember	
  you,	
  
And	
  remembrance	
  leads	
  us	
  to	
  worship.	
  
And	
  as	
  we	
  worship	
  you,	
  
Our	
  worship	
  leads	
  to	
  Communion.	
  
We	
  respond	
  to	
  your	
  invitation,	
  
We	
  remember	
  you.	
  

Verse	
  2)	
  	
  See	
  his	
  Body,	
  his	
  Blood	
  
Know	
  that	
  he	
  has	
  overcome	
  ev'ry	
  trial	
  we	
  will	
  face.	
  
And	
  none	
  too	
  lost	
  to	
  be	
  saved,	
  
None	
  too	
  broken	
  or	
  ashamed,	
  
All	
  are	
  welcome	
  in	
  this	
  place.	
  
By	
  your	
  mercy	
  we	
  come	
  to	
  your	
  table	
  
By	
  your	
  grace	
  you	
  are	
  making	
  us	
  faithful	
  
	
  
Bridge)	
  
Dying	
  you	
  destroyed	
  our	
  death,	
  
Rising	
  you	
  restored	
  our	
  life,	
  
Lord	
  Jesus	
  come	
  in	
  glory	
  	
  (repeat	
  three	
  more	
  times)
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Meditation	
  /	
  Blessing	
   Spirit	
  of	
  the	
  Living	
  God	
  	
   Daniel	
  Iverson	
   CCLI	
  Song	
  No.	
  23488.	
  	
  ©	
  1935.	
  Renewed	
  1963	
  

Birdwing	
  Music	
  (a	
  div.	
  of	
  EMI	
  Christian	
  Music	
  Publishing).	
  All	
  rights	
  Reserved.	
  CCLI	
  License	
  No.	
  2008891.

	
  

Closing	
  Song	
  	
   Let	
  the	
  River	
  Flow	
  Darrell	
  Evans	
  

CCLI	
  Song	
  No.	
  1686824	
  	
  ©	
  1995	
  Mercy	
  /	
  Vineyard	
  Publishing	
   (Admin.	
  by	
  Music	
  Services)	
  Darrell	
  
Patton	
  Evans	
  For	
  use	
  solely	
  with	
  the	
  SongSelect	
  Terms	
  of	
  Use.	
  	
  All	
  rights	
  Reserved.	
  CCLI	
  License	
  

No.	
  2008891	
  
Verse	
  
Let	
  the	
  poor	
  man	
  say,	
  “I	
  am	
  rich	
  in	
  him.”	
  	
  
Let	
  the	
  lost	
  man	
  say,	
  “I	
  am	
  found	
  in	
  him.”	
  
Oh,	
  let	
  the	
  river	
  flow!	
  
Let	
  the	
  blind	
  man	
  say,	
  “I	
  can	
  see	
  again.”	
  
Let	
  the	
  dead	
  man	
  say,	
  “I	
  am	
  born	
  again.”	
  
Oh,	
  let	
  the	
  river	
  flow!	
  	
  Oh,	
  let	
  the	
  river	
  flow—	
  

Chorus	
  
Let	
  the	
  river	
  flow,	
  let	
  the	
  river	
  flow	
  
Holy	
  Spirit,	
  come,	
  move	
  in	
  power	
  
Let	
  the	
  river	
  flow	
  (let	
  the	
  river	
  flow)	
  
Let	
  the	
  river	
  flow	
  (let	
  the	
  river	
  flow)	
  
Let	
  the	
  river	
  flow	
  (let	
  the	
  river	
  flow)	
  Let	
  the	
  river	
  flow!
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Hymns for the Vigil of Pentecost / Pentecost Sunday, June 11 & 12, 2011 
Entrance Hymn:  285 Come, Holy Ghost 
Preparation Hymn: 282 Send Us Your Spirit 
Communion Hymn: 487 Table of Plenty 
     541 We Are Many Parts 
Closing Hymn:  281 Creator Spirit, By Whose Aid 
 

from the Department of Next Week in Liturgy 
LetÕs Keep That Easter Feeling GoinÕ Strong, or Why Are We Still Wearing 
White?  I Thought We Were In Ordinary Time  Starting Monday (the 13th), we will be once 
again in Ordinary Time (a good thing for redheads, because weÕre told we look better in green than in red).  
But when you come back next weekÑand the week thereafterÑyouÕll see your priest, deacon, sanctuary, 
etc. all adorned in white, not green.  What gives?  This is because the first two Sundays, when Ordinary 
Time returns, are reserved for the Solemnities of the Most Holy Trinity (June 18/19) and the Body & 
Blood of Christ (formerly known as Corpus Christi; June 25/26).  ÒWell,Ó you say, ÒisnÕt every Mass about 
the Trinity?  DonÕt they ALL have the Body and Blood?Ó  YouÕre exactly right.  The Church gives these 
special solemnities (redundant), then, as a gift to ourselves, to focus our attention just briefly on a crucially 
important aspect of our faithÑjust like Easter does with the Resurrection, & Christmas with the Incarnation.   
 

 So, speaking of Easter, those two Sundays weÕll use the same Mass parts (Kyrie, Gloria, Sanctus 
etc.) that weÕve been using throughout the Easter season, to go along with the same festive atmosphere 
weÕve had.  (Plus, even with these Solemnities coming as late as they are, weÕll still have FIVE MONTHS 
to sing the Ordinary Time Mass parts, so the least we can do is enjoy the Mass of Light a little longer ;). 

 
Perhaps youÕre someone who would like to sing, but canÕt join us for regular rehearsals 
because babysitting would be required, or itÕs poker night, or some other understandable reason, etc. etc.  
Then SUMMER CHOIR is your chance to get your choral fix!  All are welcome, as often as you care to 
make itÑno hassle, no pressure, just good music with good people.  We meet 45 minutes before Mass to 
practice in the Choir Room in the Claussen Center, according to the following schedule: 

St. John the Evangelist Summer Choir Schedule 
Please meet in the Choir Room 45 minutes prior to Sunday Mass (8:15 or 10:15 AM)!
June 19  11:00 AM Mass 
June 26  9:00 AM Mass 

July:  Choir on Break 
August 7  11:00 AM Mass 
August 14  9:00 AM Mass 
August 21  11:00 AM Mass 
August 28  9:00 AM Mass 

September 4  11:00 AM Mass 
September 11 9:00 AM Mass 

Choir rehearsals will resume on September 14. 
For more information, please call Tom or Ellie at the 

officeÑ239-566-8740, ext. 179, or email 
tom@saintjohntheevangelist.com 

Choral Anthems for the 9 AM Mass 
Before Mass:  EvÕry Time I Feel the Spirit (Spiritual;  arr. Wm. Dawson) 
Preparation:  Draw Us In the SpiritÕs Tether  (H. Friedell / P. Dearmer) 
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The Knights Of Columbus Council 11281 is 
seeking some new members who have high 
standards of their faith and are willing to help 
others who are less fortunate.

This is a challenge that is being put before all 
able bodied men of our church.

The Knights Of Columbus Council 11281 
works within the Church of St. John The 
Evangelist.

The Founder of The Knights, Father Michael 
J. McGivney, obviously had a vision when he 
called a meeting in October, 1881.

The purpose of the group was to help Catholic 

men remain strong in their faith, promote 
fraternity among these men and to establish a 
program to provide for widows and children if 
the bread winner passed away.

The Knights of Columbus has over 1.5 
million members in 12,000 Councils all over 
the world.

What a proud Catholic man you will become 
upon joining our fraternity.

Are you up to helping in your spare time, 
helping others? 

If you are, please contact Jim Follese at 
495.9741 or jdfollese@comcast.net

Knights of Columbus Seeking New Able Bodied Members

Great Discounts
Free Offers!

 Visit our website to print a list of locations where the card is sold.

New Courses

PURCHASE YOUR CARD AT ST. JOHN NEUMANN OR
 ONLINE AT  www.sjnceltics.org/golf-card.html

JUST  
$30JUST  
$30  PER

CARD

GOLFERS! PLAY 43 AREA GOLF COURSES!

�  Play May 1 to Oct 31

�  BONUS! Retail discounts 
and freebies at PGA Tour 
Superstore, Coral Isle Golf 
and Edwin Watts Golf

All proceeds benefi t St. John Neumann Catholic High School Scholarship fund.
3000 53rd Street SW, Naples, FL • 239-455-3044 Ext. 213



   
“The Catholic School Difference”

Grades Pre-K 3 through 8
www.saintelizabethseton.com

Call Today for a Campus Tour
239-269-2412

Fully Accredited ~ VPK Provider ~ Financial Assistance 
2730 53rd Terrace SW ~ Naples, FL  34116 ~ Est. 1981

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

ST. ANN CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
EDUCATION OF SPIRIT, MIND, & BODY 

 
SCHOOL’S OUT FOR SUMMER  

AND  
CAMPS ARE IN! 

 
 St. Ann Catholic School has a summer camp program – 
Camp Little Dolphin and Camp Dolphin.  The Little Dolphin 
Camp is designed for Pre-kindergarten - kindergarten 
students who will enjoy many fun and diversified 
activities. Each week through July 1, 2011 the campers will 
begin their day with song, prayer and incorporate small 
and large motor skill activities.  Your child can enjoy a full 
day of fun and games, or you may choose half day 
activities.  
 
The Dolphin Camp is designed for students in grades 1-5.  
Each week will focus on a special theme along with 
academic subjects.  Every day the campers will set aside 
time for math, reading, writing, language arts, social 

studies and science.  In addition to the many fun activities 

and games, the campers will also go on field trips. 

Both of these camps are conducted on the St. Ann 
Catholic School campus under the direction and 
supervision of St. Ann’s professional teachers.  For more 
information on camp dates and times along with tuition 
rates and registration, go to www.stann.net or email Miss 
Mitchell at amitchell@stann.net.  

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

May 31 - August 5 
9:00AM - 3:00PM 

(closed July 1 and July 4) 
 

August 8 - August 11 
8:30AM – 3:00PM 

 
August 12 

7:30AM – 3:30PM 
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AND  
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Camp Little Dolphin and Camp Dolphin.  The Little Dolphin 
Camp is designed for Pre-kindergarten - kindergarten 
students who will enjoy many fun and diversified 
activities. Each week through July 1, 2011 the campers will 
begin their day with song, prayer and incorporate small 
and large motor skill activities.  Your child can enjoy a full 
day of fun and games, or you may choose half day 
activities.  
 
The Dolphin Camp is designed for students in grades 1-5.  
Each week will focus on a special theme along with 
academic subjects.  Every day the campers will set aside 
time for math, reading, writing, language arts, social 

studies and science.  In addition to the many fun activities 

and games, the campers will also go on field trips. 

Both of these camps are conducted on the St. Ann 
Catholic School campus under the direction and 
supervision of St. Ann’s professional teachers.  For more 
information on camp dates and times along with tuition 
rates and registration, go to www.stann.net or email Miss 
Mitchell at amitchell@stann.net.  

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

May 31 - August 5 
9:00AM - 3:00PM 

(closed July 1 and July 4) 
 

August 8 - August 11 
8:30AM – 3:00PM 

 
August 12 

7:30AM – 3:30PM 

ST. ANN CATHOLIC SCHOOL
EDUCATION OF SPIRIT, MIND, & BODY
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Faith Formation Department 
Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation  ·  Tiffany Moody, Administrative Assistant 

Phone:  239.514.2927 ·  Fax:  239.566.9117·  Email:  Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com 
 

Registration for 2011-2012 Faith Formation Program is now Open! 
Deadline: August 31, 2011 

 
1. Our Faith Formation Program is open to all children of our parish.  If you are not a member of our parish, 
please complete a separate Family Parish Registration Form.  Family Parish Registration Forms must be completed 

and submitted to the Faith Formation office located in the Claussen Family Center prior to registering your child in the 
program.  Parish registration forms can be found online or in our parish office. 

 
2. Please complete a separate Faith Formation Registration Form for each of your children.  Along with each 
child’s registration form, please include a copy of their Baptismal Certificate as well as any and all applicable 

fees.  Please note when completing medical release form the form must be notarized.   
Incomplete registration forms will not be accepted! 

 
3. Registration deadline is August 31, 2011.  Mail or drop off your completed Faith Formation Registration Form 

to the Faith Formation office located in the Claussen Family Center Monday – Friday 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Please 
make all checks payable to Saint John the Evangelist Catholic Church and include each individual child’s name on the 

memo line. 
 

Faith Formation students are now on Summer Break! 
Faith Formation classes will resume Sunday, September 11, 2011 and Wednesday, September 14, 2011 

 
 

 
 

Due to a growing Faith Formation Program, we are in need of additional catechists and aides.  If you feel called to this 
ministry of working with God’s children, please contact Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation at 239.514.2927, or 

email Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com. 
 

         RCIA Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
 

We are presently accepting names for September 2011.  For more information:  
Please call Margie Lynch, Director of RCIA, at 239.514.2927, or email RCIA@saintjohntheevangelist.com 

Faith Formation Department
Margie Lynch, Director of Faith Formation  •  Tiffany Moody, Administrative Assistant

Phone:  239.514.2927  •  Fax:  239.566.9117
Email: Faithformation@saintjohntheevangelist.com
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AN INVITATION TO ALL!!

Join us for an evening of fun and entertainment

as we honor all veterans at our

11th Annual Liberty Ball!!

“A CELEBRATION OF PATRIOTISM”

FRIDAY, JULY 1, 2011

6:00 - 10:00 p.m. 

at St. Leo the Great Catholic Community

Parish Life Center

Dinner with Open Bar

Past Heroes Honored

Presentation of the Colors

Military Drill Exhibition

Dance to the Music of Tony Avalon

Tickets: $30 per person. Available in your parish office. 

Tables of 8 available.

Dress Code: Smart Casual 

(4th Degree Knights - Tuxedo & Baldric)

Hosts for the Evening: 4th Degree Knights of Columbus 

Our Lady of the Rosary Assembly #2542

This year we are 
honoring Dottie 

Farrell, from 
our parish, 

and First Lt. 
Farrell, as well 
as veterans of 

all wars.
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First Annual Parish Winter Cruise 
January 21, 2012 –January 28, 2012 

Join Father John Ludden and your fellow St. John the Evangelist parishioners 
on a 7-day fun and sun vacation to the western Caribbean. 

Forget the cold and snow. Forget rain and clouds. Sail with us to a place where 
the sun most always shines, the breeze is gentle, and the air is always warm! 

Your cruise will start in Ft. Lauderdale and visit Grand Cayman, Roatan  
Honduras, Belize City, Cozumel Mexico, and return to Ft. Lauderdale. 

Cruise fares start at $840.00 pp and include all port charges, taxes, and      
transfers.  With a deal like that, how can you lose??            

 

CRUISE DETAILS 
 Crown Princess; Jan 21-28 2012 
 Private Masses With Father John 
 Cruise fare, taxes, port charges, and transfers 

included in quoted price 
 Motor Coach transfers from St. John’s to Ft. 

Lauderdale and return 
 Free Parking Behind Claussen Center 
 All meals aboard ship 
 Theatrical style entertainment on-board 
 Group cocktail party 
 On-board amenities 

PRICING SCHEDULE 
 Interior Category J  $  840.00 
 Ocean-view Category D $1023.00 
 Balcony Category BD $1240.00 
 Mini-Suite Category AC $1440.00 
 Penthouse Suite   $2598.00 
 Owner’s Suite  $2898.00 
 
All pricing is per person based on double occupancy. 
Prices are subject to change until final booking and 
may incur additional fuel surcharges solely at the  
discretion of the cruise line. 

 

For Additional Information and/or to book this exciting cruise contact: 
 

TOUCAN TRAVEL toll free at 877-761-8248 
Loretta Starrett: redds1097@comcast.net  
Tom Starrett: tomstarr74@comcast.net 

PARISH CONTACT: Dave Quist: dquist@comcast.net, 603-293-2055 
 

Toucan Travel License #ST37847 
Cruise, cruise tours, and transportation is the sole responsibility of Princess Cruise lines, Dolphin Transportation,  

and Toucan Travel.  St. John the Evangelist parish, the Diocese of Venice, and or any of their employees shall be held 
harmless in the event of any liability or litigation incurred as a result of this contract. 

100 folks registered so far. Don’t Get Left at the Dock!


